
Comment for planning application WSCC/030/21
Application
number

WSCC/030/21

Name Kathryn Allsopp

Address Plane Hall Barn South Green Road Fingringhoe CO5 7DR

Type of
Comment

 Objection

Comments The proposal for the claypit and waste recycling plant is flawed for the following reasons: 
1. The site is a Greenfield site and national policy is very clear that waste sites must be in brownfield 
sites or built up areas. 
2. The proposal would severely impact the natural environment, including the felling of mature trees, 
and has the potential to decimate local flaura and fauna. 
3. The local roads are not fit for purpose in terms of the proposed increase of HGVs and associated 
traffic that will be needed to service the site. 
4. This increase in HGVs and associated traffic will present a real risk to other road users (pedestrians, 
cyclists, dog walkers, ramblers and those who live in and visit the area). 
5. Recent events have shown that the 'green environment' can and will play a very important role in 
allowing people to cope with the pressures of day to day life and this proposal has the potential to 
make the enjoyment of this part of the world almost impossible. Were these proposals to go ahead I 
believe the negative impact that this will have on the local community will be immense. 
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